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April 25, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: World Literatures BA
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 13, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plans for the World Literatures BA submitted by the Department of Comparative Studies in Humanities.  This program is a close approximation of the quarter program, and, overall, our committee considered the proposal to be in good shape.  However, the committee had one concern, which, since it involved a matter of course distribution among electives, could only be decided by the department.  Consequently, we unanimously approved the program to be sent on to the full CCI, pending the requested clarification.  I have looked over the revised program and the issue that concerned our committee has been clarified.  The only other (minor) problem I happened to notice is that in the “Four-Year Plan for NFQF Entering Autumn 2011” (last page of the proposal) GE should replace GEC in the sophomore year and beyond.

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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